
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 18th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I hope you and your family are keeping well. 

 

From Monday 22nd June school will be open for Year 6 children to return. This is a decision for the 

family to make. However, governors, staff and I feel school is as safe as we can possibly make it and 

so have invited the children back. 

 

We are adhering to local authority and government guidelines and robust risk assessments have been 

drawn up. To keep within these guidelines school is looking slightly different and we are staggering 

beginning and end of day sessions to restrict numbers on the grounds. We ask that when 

accompanying your child to or from school you limit it to one adult, adhere to 2m lines when lining up, 

waiting enter the office or to collect your child. 

 

Government guidelines are changing daily but our governors and I are taking into account the unique 

nature of our school, classroom sizes and staff availability when we risk access as to when, or if, to 

invite other year groups, to return to school. The safety of the children and staff is our priority. 

 

It is unknown what September will look like at present. I am hopeful that we will have more information 

for you within the next few weeks – so that you can talk to your child about their return to school and 

what that will look like. 

 

We are contacting new to Reception and new to Nursery parents and hope to get more information out 

to them – we are sorry to miss the meetings that are usually planned for July but we will be unable to 

hold those this year.  

 

As soon as I have any more information I will let you know. Until this time, continue to do what you have 

been doing so well. Keep your child engaging in home learning, keep them active and healthy and  

STAY SAFE. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Mallon 

 


